
MINUTES of MEETING of ARGYLL AND BUTE LOCAL REVIEW BODY held in the 
COMMITTEE ROOM 1, KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD 

on TUESDAY, 24 JULY 2018 

Present: Councillor David Kinniburgh (Chair)

Councillor Robin Currie Councillor Donald MacMillan

Attending: Charles Reppke, Head of Governance and Law (Adviser)
Fiona McCallum, Committee Services Officer (Minutes)

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

There were no apologies for absence.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

There were no declarations of interest.

3. CONSIDER NOTICE OF REVIEW REQUEST: CONSIDER NOTICE OF REVIEW 
REQUEST: LAND WEST OF LANDFILL SITE, GLENGORM ROAD, ISLE OF 
MULL (REF: 18/0003/LRB) 

The Chair welcomed everyone to the meeting and advised that his first task would 
be to establish if the Members of the Local Review Body (LRB) felt that they had 
sufficient information before them to come to a decision on the Review.

The Members discussed the further information before them which had been 
requested at their previous meeting on 11 June 2018.  They were in agreement that 
they would like to find a solution to accommodate the request from the Applicant for 
a variation to condition 4 of the planning consent.  The Members were of the opinion 
that there were exceptional circumstances in this case and that it may be possible to 
depart from the current roads construction guidelines.  

Decision

The Argyll and Bute LRB agreed to request from the Planning Officer an amended 
condition 4 which would give effect to the request that there would be no requirement 
for a footpath.  The condition should also provide a detailed specification of the road 
to a private road standard.

(Reference: Further Information received from Planning Officer, Roads Officer and 
Applicant, submitted)


